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January 31, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Shawn O’Leary, Director  
Public Works Department 
City of Norman 
225 N. Webster Ave 
Norman, OK 73069 
 
 
RE: Robinson Widening and Signalization Project – Griffin Park 
 
Dear Mr. O’Leary: 
 
A total of two (2) bids were opened on Thursday, January 26, 2023, for the Robinson Widening and 
Signalization Project at Griffin Park. Rudy Construction was the apparent low bidder for the project 
based on the Bid Items. 
 
Upon review of the Bid Tab, discussions regarding the past work of the contractor, and PDG’s past and 
current work experience with the contractor, we recommend Rudy Construction be awarded the 
contract for the full amount of $589,486.60. Rudy Construction must build the project according to 
construction documents and specified products. 
  
If I can answer any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
Geoffery Evans, PLA 
Principal/Project Manager 
PDG, LLC 

 
 
 

 


